المستوى الثالث

ألاستاذ محمد سلامة

الامتحان التجريبي الاول 26/11/2017

Read the following text carefully, and then in your ANSWER BOOKLET answer all

the question that follow. Your answer should be based on the text.

Scientists have successfully invented a prosthetic hand with a sense of touch. It is an exciting new invention, which they plan to develop. It is possible that, in the not-too-distant future, similar artificial arms and legs will have taken the place of today's prosthetic limbs.

Dennis Sorensen, a 39-year-old from Denmark, was the first person to try out the new invention. After losing his left hand in an accident, he had been using a standard prosthetic hand for nine years. The new hand, which was developed by Swiss and Italian scientists, was a huge improvement.

With <u>it</u>, Sorensen could not only pick up and manipulate objects, but he could also feel them. 'When I held an object, I could feel if it was soft or hard, round or square,' he explained. He said that the sensations were almost the same as the ones he felt with his other hand.

Unfortunately, Sorensen was only taking part in trials, and the equipment is not ready for general use yet. He was only allowed to wear it for a month, for safety reasons. So now he has his old artificial hand back. However, he hopes that soon he will be wearing the new type of hand again. He is looking forward to the time when similar artificial limbs are available for the thousands of people who need them. He will have helped to transform their lives.



Question Number One (20 points)

1.	What does the writer think that will be happened for the prosthetic limbs which are used nowadays ?		
		(2 points)	
2.	How many years had Sorensen been using his old artificial hand before he tried the new inventior	ן ?	
		(2 points)	
3.	What does Sorensen notice when he touches things?		
		(2 points)	
4.	Quote the sentence which indicates the duration that Sorensen was permitted to waer the new	invention. (2 points)	
	1		

26/11/2017	
5. What does the underlined pronoun " it " refere to ?	(2 points)
6. Find a word in the text that means the same as " an artificial body part ".	(2 points)
7. Wearing artificial limbs can help too many people" suggest three ways to improve artific showing how people may benefit from improving them .	icial hands and legs
	(3 points)
 8. Some scientists think that it is not fair to see people wear the new invention of the artif wear the old artificial limbs. Think of this statement, in two sentences write your point 	t of view.
	(3 points)
B. Literature spot: (2 points) The next morning, Santiago leaves early and sails far out to sea to try his luck again. If on one of his hooks, and he works out that it must be a big fish, perhaps a marlin. The and does not come up to the surface. Instead, the fish swims away, dragging the old m	e fish is strong, though,
1. How do you know that Santiago is a very optimistic and determined person? Write th that.	
2. What evidence tells us that the fish is very strong?	(1 point)
Question Number two: (15 points)	
A. Choose the suitable item from those given in the box to complete each of the	
sentences. There are more words than you need. Write down the answer in you	
BOOKLET.	(8 points)
Acupuncture see red antibody arithmetic	feel a bit blue
1. The soldier studied, during the two years he was in the school,, physical	geography and German.
2 is most often used to relieve pain and cure the body.	A.
3. The new vaccination delivers that fights any disease.	Bit and the state of the state
4. I at my friend because he always borrows my books without asking.	1
B. Study the following sentence and answer the question follows. Write down the in your ANSWER BOOKLET. (3	
My teacher always tries to cope with the new changes which are done by the Ministry o	of Education.
What does the underlined phrasal verb mean?	 078-9080055

26/11/2017	
C. Complete the following sentences with the suitable words derived from the words in brackets and	
write the answers down in your ANSWER BOOKLET. (4 points)	
1. You don't have the to work in my company. (qualify)	
2. The scientists should besenough about the new types of medicines.(scepticis	m)
Question Number Three (12 points)	
A. Correct the verbs between brackets then write your answers down in your ANSWER BOOKLET. (6 points)	
1. I think that nobody here enjoyed with us in this train.(travel)	
2. Mohammed Salamehskipping lessons from the book.(not, u	use to)
 When the President talked about the war in Syria, we hadfor the years.(be, suffer) 	hree
B. Complete the following items so that the item has a similar meaning to the one before it (8 points)	
 " I was watching the changes of my apple trees". The old man said 	
 The bad arrangement has caused many loses for the company. Many loses 	
3. The women invited the manager to a party in the Royal Hotel last weekend. The Royal Hotel	A. A.
 The women invited the manager to a party in the Royal Hotel last weekend. The Royal Hotel	
Question Number Four (8 points)	2
A. The following sentence contains two items that are not used correctly. Replace these items with correct ones, and write the answer down in your ANSWER BOOKLET.	
We have visited a Indian Ocean five times which means that we are used to live in such areas where the visited rough especially in December.	weather 2 points)
B. The following sentence is in American English, rewrite it in British English and write it down in your ANSWER BOOKLET. (2 po	oints)
1. I ate too much candy so far	

3

26/11/2017

C. Study the following sentence and answer the question that follows.

(2 points)

The Syrian people are struggling **in order to** save their homes and lives.

What is the function **of using in order to** in the above sentence?

Question Number Five (15 points)

A. Editing (4 points)

Imagine you are an editor in the Jordan times. You are asked to edit the following lines that have four mistakes (<u>one grammar mistakes</u>, <u>one punctuation mistake and</u> <u>two spelling mistakes</u>). Find out these four mistakes and correct them.

Paediatric is the treatment of the children who are sick or have allurgy especially at early ages. Many clinics are there to look after sick children, some clinics has a good reputation, which depends on the doctor who works in? The children who use prosthetic limbs or appindage need a special caring because they don't realise the importance of saving the artificial limbs from water and other outside effects.

B. Guided writing (4 points)

Read the information bellow, and then in your ANWER BOOKLET, write two sentences using the brief biographies about Mohammed Salameh and Raed Khalid . Use the appropriate linking words.

Name	Date	Jobs	Achievements
Mohammed Salameh	Born In Amman 1988 Died in Amman 2014	Teacher and politician	The theory of teaching
Raed Khalid	Born in Kuwait in 1990 Died in Damascus in 2015	Teacher and developer	The fault of Samsung mobiles

C. Free writing (7 points)

In your ANSWER BOOKLET, write a composition about 120 words on the following:

Jordan has many kinds of arts and art activities, and the Jordanian government supports the art in many ways like establishing gallery arts and art museums.

Write an essay about the arts in Jordan and the roles of the government and other bodies in developing the art activities in Jordan. Good Luck 😳

od Luck 🤇

4

26/11/2017

078-9080055



3.antibody

4. see red

1

Β.

to deal successfully with, or handle, a situation.

C.

- 1. qualification
- 2. sceptical

Question Number Three

- Α.
- 1. Travelling
- 2. is not used to
- 3. had been suffering

Β.

- 1. (that) he had been watching the changes of his trees.
- 2. have been caused for the company (by the bad arrangement)
- 3. was the place where/that The women invited the manager to a party in last weekend.
- 4. King Abdullah is a brave young man. He is the king of Jordan.
 King Abdullah, <u>who is the king of Jordan, is a brave young man</u>.
 King Abdullah, <u>who is the king of Jordan, is a brave young man</u>.
 King Abdullah بعد كلمة King Abdullah لاحظ هذه الفاصلة بعد كلمة King Abdullah و لا تنسى الفو اصل

Question Number Four

A.

a= the

live= living

В.

1. I have eaten much sweets so far.

079-9080052

79

